HELP US END BULLYING ON FEB. 24TH KINDNESS IS ONE SIZE Fits all

Wednesday, February 24 2016 is Pink Shirt Day.

The Fort Saskatchewan Boys and Girls Club, schools, businesses, organizations and individuals across Fort Saskatchewan and Canada will be participating in Pink Shirt Day.

We encourage everyone to openly express that "Kindness is one size fits all". We all have the capacity to spread kindness and this it is the underlying philosophy behind our anti-bullying movement: a movement we hope lives year round beyond Pink Shirt Day. After all, kindness never goes out of style.

Kindness is universal – a trait we encourage everyone to openly express every day. The phrase "One size fits all" works for one simple reason: It stands for inclusivity, both in clothing and in our everyday lives. We're all gloriously different, but we have the capacity to put kindness out into the world.

The Pink Shirt Committee will be meeting soon to plan for the day and we will let you know of the events. If you are interested in assisting, please let us know.

The long term goal of this event is to get as many individuals, businesses and organizations to wear pink as a symbol that bullying will not be tolerated in our community.

You can get involved in the following ways:

- Purchase official "Pink Shirts" for students, staff and parents
- Plan Pink Shirt Day events in your schools/Offices
- Get everyone to wear pink!

Order your shirts now, \$7.00 per shirt. The Fort Saskatchewan Boys and Girls Club will be coordinating the ordering and distribution of the shirts.

Please see the attached order form to obtain your pink shirts. Order deadline is Friday January 15th, 2016.

Thank you for your continued support of such a worthy cause. Should you have any questions, please contact the Club at 780-992-0103.



















HELP US END BULLYING ON FEB. 24TH

KINDNESS IS ONE SIZE

10090 - 93 Avenue Fort Saskatchewan, AB T8L 1N4 Phone: 780-992-0103

Fax: 780-998-0405

Fort Saskatchewan Boys & Girls Club



Pink Shirt Day-February 24, 2016

Pre-Order Form

PLEASE NOTE: If you have received this form from a school, please return it to the school. Your child will

receive his/her T-Shirt from the school Contact Person(s): School/Agency/Business: Mailing Address for Invoicing Purposes: ___ Phone: Email: We are pleased to offer you Pink Shirt partnership pricing. Shirts are only \$7.00 each. Order deadline is Friday, January 15, 2016. To ensure that your order has been received, please call Darlene at (780) 992 - 0103 ext. 24. Please fax your order to (780) 998 – 0405 Cheques Payable to: Fort Saskatchewan Boys and Girls Club Please order your shirts as quickly as possible as sizes sell out fast. We cannot guarantee the exact size, therefore if the size you requested is unavailable it will be replaced with the next closest size. Size 3XI XS S Adult Youth Date: x \$7.00 = Total Due **Total Shirts** Please indicate method of Payment Credit Card (for large orders) Cheque Invoice needed (for large orders)



Office Use Only

Payment Received





Mail Invoice





